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Ref: ICAP /SEC/000607 /83842 

Prof. Dr. AltafPervaiz Qasim, April 20, 2021 

Medical Director, 

ABWA Hospital & Research Centre, 


Khurrianwala- Jaranwala Road 

Faisalabad. 


Subject: Proposal for Corporate arrangement on Priority Medical Services for ICAP 
Members, Staff, Mfiliates, Students and their immediate Family Members 

Dear Prof. Dr. Altaf, 

With this letter we hereby acknowledge receipt of the offer that you have submitted on April 05, 
2021 on subject cited above. We shall communicate the same to our stakeholders. It shall be 
entirely the sole discretion of the Members, Affiliates, Students and Staff of ICAP to avail this 

offer or not, based on their own judgement. Accordingly, ICAP would neither be influencing any 
of its Members, Affiliates, Students and Staff to opt for ABWA Hospital & Research Centre offer 
nor has any responsibility whatsoever for this relationship between the lCAP 

Members/Affiliates/Students/Staff and ABWA Hospital & Research Centre. 

Look forward to strengthening our business relationship with your esteemed organization. 

Rn7" 
s~l ~SOOd Akhtar 
Secretary 

(Established under the Chartered Accountants Ordinance, 1961 - X of 1961) 

Chartered Accountants Avenue, Clifton, Karachi-75600 (Pakistan). Ph : (92-21) 111-000-422, Fax: 99251626 


Website: www.icap.org.pk. E-mail: info@icap.org.pk 


www.icap.org.pk

